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Merry Christmas

Merry Christmas from our family to yours!

The last eight years of our lives have been filled with unforgettable experiences that our family
will cherish forever. We will always be grateful to the remarkable people of Louisiana and we are
truly humbled by your prayers, kind thoughts, and gracious support during this journey. They
have meant more to our family than you can imagine, and our prayers of gratitude go out to you
this holiday season.

Louisiana's future is brighter than ever because of your support. It has been an absolute honor to
serve the people of this state and we're looking forward to what the future may bring.

May God bless you and your family during this holiday season and may your New Year be filled
with love and happiness

-Bobby and Supriya
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